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Senior Corner

Hi Everyone,

It’s been a while since | have written. Has been a crazy cold winter and
it has not really given us any spring weather yet. Hopefully it is coming
soon. | am getting ready to put my large Easter eggs on my front lawn so
| hope the weather is nicer for this weekend.

We had a wonderful Christmas party. The food was great, catered by
Creekside and we had our wonderful group The Good Knights, entertain
us with their variety of music. People were dancing in the aisles.

In February we had our Valentines party. We had great soups and
sandwiches and good desserts and nice visiting with our members.

In March we had our St. Patrick’s party with great corn beef from Simon’s.
I made my cabbage and noodles to go with it. We also had our desserts
of course. Everything was yummy. We definitely do enjoy our sweets.

On April 27t we are going to see the Eagles (not the real group of course)
in Mentor. It is a group that performs the songs of the Eagles and they
are supposed to be great.

On May 27t we are going to Lakeview Cemetery for a tour. It lasts one
to two hours and after we are going to Little Italy for lunch and some
delicious bakery (again with the sweets). If you are interested in joining
us, call me or Bea Duber at 216-883-4873 for further information. We
always have fun on our bus trips.

On June 21%t we are going to see a Glenn Miller tribute. This will be a
dinner/show and again it will be a great fun trip. If you are interested in
joining us, please give me a call or Bea Duber at 216-883-4873 for further
information about this trip.

We also have our Senior Club Anniversary dinner in June which is always
a nice event.

We do have a lot of fun in our Senior Club and would like to invite anyone
55 or older, join us on one of our events or become a member and have
some fun with us. Our club meetings are the second Tuesday and the
fourth Tuesday of each month.

Noel Centa - President - Cuyahoga Heights Senior Citizens 216-509-5278



	Grilling Safety
	There’s nothing like outdoor grilling. It’s one of the most popular ways to cook food. But, a grill placed too close to anything that can burn is a fire hazard. They can be very hot, causing burn injuries. Follow these simple tips and you will be on t...
	SAFETY TIPS
	 Propane and charcoal BBQ grills should only be used outdoors.
	 The grill should be placed well away from the home, deck railings and out from under eaves and overhanging branches.
	 Keep children and pets at least three feet away from the grill area.
	 Keep your grill clean by removing grease or fat buildup from the grills and in trays below the grill.
	 Never leave your grill unattended.
	 Always make sure your gas grill lid is open before lighting it.
	CHARCOAL GRILLS
	 There are several ways to get the charcoal ready to use. Charcoal chimney starters allow you to start the charcoal using newspaper as a fuel.
	 If you use a starter fluid, use only charcoal starter fluid. Never add charcoal fluid or any other flammable liquids to the fire.
	 Keep charcoal fluid out of the reach of children and away from heat sources.
	 There are also electric charcoal starters, which do not use fire. Be sure to use an extension cord for outdoor use.
	 When you are finished grilling, let the coals completely cool before disposing in a metal container.
	FACTS
	 July is the peak month for grill fires.
	 Roughly half of the injuries involving grills are thermal burns.

